Meeting in the State Geodetic Administration Republic of Croatia
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A meeting between Director of the State Geodetic Administration Republic of Croatia Mr. Damir Santek,
Director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs Mr. Zeljko Obradovic and
EuroGeographics Management Board member Ms. Sanja Zekusic was held in Zagreb on 17 September
2020.

The topics of the meeting were the exchange of information on current projects and activities between two
administrations. Director Santek especially emphasized the use of the EU financial founds for the
preparation and implementation of projects of essential importance for the land administration sector, as
well for the economy of the Republic of Croatia. Considering that in Republic of Croatia as in Federation



of Bosnia and Herzegovina existing dual systems of real estate data records, this meeting used as an
opportunity for defining of priorities in the implementation of projects which will provide better real
estate data for all users of services in the land administration sector.

The State Geodetic Administration Republic of Croatia and the Federal Administration for Geodetic and
Real Property Affairs have quite good cooperation in direct communication, but also in the framework of
European and regional activities and project implementation. Considering that Republic of Croatia is a
European Union member, this was also an opportunity to use European experiences of data use policy in
the land administration sector.
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